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Katherine Hall <khall@sunnyvale.ca.gov>

Fwd: OPERATIONAL Clarification of Loss of TV Reception, 615 N. Mathilda Ave.

PlanningCommission AP <planningcommission@sunnyvale.ca.gov> Mon, Nov 28, 2016 at 3:13 PM
To: Katherine Hall <khall@sunnyvale.ca.gov>

---------- Forwarded message -

From: Jim Quaderer

Date: Thu, Nov 17, 2016 at 9:05 PM

Subject: Clarification of Loss of TV Reception, 615 N. Mathilda Ave.

To: Planning Commission <PlanningCommission@sunnyvale.ca.gov>

Cc: City Council <council@sunnyvale.ca.gov>, SNAILChair, SNAILSecretary, SNAILTreasurer, SNAILViceChair, John
Cordes

Dear Planning Commission-
Re: 615 N. Mathilda Ave., Loss of TV Reception

It has come to my attention that my brief presentation at your November 7th Study Session was
misinterpreted. Apparently someone thinks, “Jim Quaderer had a solution to the TV reception
issue.” This statement is misleading.

While it IS true that | was able to fix my TV reception issue caused by 505-555 the N. Mathilda
office buildings by moving my TV antenna, | do NOT have a technical solution for my signal
becoming completely blocked after construction at 615 N. Mathilda is underway. My signal will be
completely blocked this time. | expect to completely lose my TV reception and there will be
nothing | can do about it. | have no technical solution.

| am presently working on a proposal regarding compensation for residents who have lost TV
reception due to blockage by a tall building. | ask that you delay the approval of the 615 N.
Mathilda Ave. until we can get an agreement in place.

Sincerely,
Jim Quaderer



ATTACHMENT 9
PAGE 2 OF 2

Katherine Hall <khall@sunnyvale.ca.gov>

Fwd: OPERATIONAL Concern about loss of OTA TV channels due to tall building
along N. Mathilda

PlanningCommission AP <planningcommission@sunnyvale.ca.gov> Mon, Nov 28, 2016 at 3:12 PM
To: Katherine Hall <khali@sunnyvale.ca.gov>

---------- Forwarded message ~-wwems--

From: John Cordes

Date: Fri, Nov 18, 2016 at 11:46 AM

Subject: Concern about loss of OTA TV channels due to tall building along N. Mathilda
To: PlanningCommission@sunnyvale.ca.gov

Cc: Jim Quaderer

Dear Planning commission,

[ live in SNAIL and also use OTA (over the air) TV channels instead of expensive cable or satellite service for some of
my entertainment choices. The OTA channels are higher quality than most SD (standard definition) digital signals
available from cable or satellite TV providers. It cost much more than the basic cable TV service to get HD channels like
those available OTA for free,

Please do not approve any more tall buildings along N. Mathilda Ave until the city council develops a policy to
compensate residents who lose access to free OTA TV channels to benefit nearby property developers.

Regards,
John Cordes





